[bookmark: _GoBack]Wayne Trace will be hosting a monthly food distribution for our families who have children in grades 7-12.  You will be able to come to the high school and receive some supplemental groceries for the month.  We are working with the West Ohio Food Bank, so we will be limited to what they have available for the month.  We are hoping to have a variety to choose from.  Our goal is to help families supplement groceries for the month because we know that the cost is going up for everything.  

Distribution will be held from 3pm to 6pm or until we are out of food.  Students who drive are able to pick up food.  Students who ride the bus will not have time to pick up food.  Students do not need to be present when families pick up food.  The only information we will ask for is the name of one 7-12 student in the household and a tally of the number of people in the house. Food is available for all members of the household. No names are given to West Ohio Food Bank.

Our distribution will be in the Ag shop, which is located on the south side of the building near the softball field.  Pick up is from 3pm-6pm.  There is NO financial requirement.  This is open to any family with a student in grades 7-12 who would like some supplemental groceries.

Typically, we will have this on the third Wednesday of the month, but we did have to change it for December.  Distribution dates:

September 20th				
October 18th
November 15th
December 13th
January 17th
February 21st
March 20th
April 17th
May 15th
No distributions in June, July or August.

If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Franz at franzs@waynetrace.org

Thank you!
